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Children have a chance to writing a letter to Santa and post them in the 

letter box at St Aidan.  Once the campaign has closed, one letter will 

be chosen, and the winner will be given a £100 M&S voucher for their 

family to spend on any Christmas goodies they like. We have 

negotiated the posting date for the week beginning 11th December.  On 

Thursday 14 December, in the afternoon, a group of 'Shobnall Elves' 

will participate in the delivery! 
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